
Livonia Public Schools 
Business Services Office 

 
Date: May 14, 2012 
 
To: Randy Liepa, PhD., Superintendent 
    
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re:   Potential Bond Issue - Update 
 

At the last Building and Site Committee meeting we discussed in significant detail 
the technology plan for a potential bond issue including equipment, infrastructure 
and systems (alarm, public announcement, etc).  At that meeting we were asked 
to have a third party evaluate the plan. 

 
We invited Plante Moran Cresa to meet with us and evaluate our plan.  Cresa is 
an independent consulting group, with expertise in project feasibility and 
management.  In addition they have worked with many school districts across the 
state on all aspects of bond issues.  I have attached a link to their website if you 
would like to review the firm directly. 

 
Carol Tinney, Jim Seay, Sheila Alles and I met with Cresa for several hours to 
review and discuss our plan.  We are meeting again this week for additional 
discussion. 

 
We would like to invite Cresa to our Building and Site meeting on Monday May 
21, 2012 to discuss the technology plan for a potential bond issue.  Please let me 
know if you have questions. 

 
LA/kp 

 
http://www.pmcresa.com/pmcresa/pages/home.aspx 

 
  
 


